
BIRD MONITORING AND ECOLOGICAL 
OUTREACH AT FERMILAB



Fermilab and the birding community.

Teaching at the Morton Arboretum for the past 20 years 
has provided many opportunities to share in a formal 
setting and Fermilab is a great venue.  This is just one way 
to demonstrate the value of Fermilab’s natural areas.

Birding organizations in Kane and DuPage counties often 
organize outings to the areas of Fermilab open to the 
public.



Fermilab data collection with new discoveries every year.



Thirty  years  of  bird  monitoring  at  Fermilab.



Grassland species populations fluctuate greatly from year to year but 
there are still some obvious trends.



Trends are very similar in scrubland species.



Woodland species seem to be taking the biggest hit.



Wetland species are the biggest mystery.





Fermilab Christmas Count December 16, 2017

56 species found and 2543 total birds counted.  Species of particular note are:

Common Merganser, a notable 
high count of 126.

Two Bald Eagles was a record 
high count for Fermilab.

Red-breasted Nuthatches showed 
up in unprecedented numbers, 26.

Pine Siskin is a rare winter visitor 
to Fermilab and this is only the 
second time it has been recorded 
on the CBC, a count of 12.

Merlin was a first CBC record for 
Fermilab,

Eastern Phoebe was a first 
December record for Fermilab.


